
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

ATTENTION: YOUTH RABBIT AND PRE-JUNIOR 
RABBIT SHOW EXHIBITORS 

 
It was recently brought to our attention that there is a situation in Florida with 
RHDV2. This does not impact our Fair at this time, however, it does affect exhibitors 
who are needing to purchase rabbits for the upcoming fair season.  
 
With that being said, for the 2022 Florida State Fair, we will be extending our 
ownership deadline for the Youth Rabbit Show and Pre-Junior Rabbit Show only.  
 
We understand the quarantine will be lifted on December 17th so breeders will 
again be able to sell rabbits to exhibitors.  
 
For the 2022, the Youth Rabbit Ownership deadline will be December 23rd. On the 
entry forms that are due on or before December 10th, please indicate “PENDING” 
for your animal entry. We will not need the required information when you submit 
your entry form.  
 
You must contact the Show Secretary by December 31st, 2021 with the FINAL 
information for your “Pending” rabbit. We will need are the required information 
on the rabbit (Breed, Ear Tag, Variety, Age, Class, etc.) by December 31st.  
 
Please email Cheryl Thompson – cher2Lyn@gmail.com with all the updated 
information.  
 
If this information is not received by the 31st, the Pending Rabbit will be deleted 
from the Show and no refunds will be given.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or need assistance – 
AG@FloridaStateFair.com  
 
Thanks so much!! 
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